

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

June 10, 2022

Yer Yang & Lee Kay 930 Minnehaha Avenue East Saint Paul MN 55106-4533 (Phone No. 651-246-9252)

VIA US MAIL

Re: Water Appeal for Property at 463 Como Avenue

Dear Lee Kay and Yer Yang:

This is to confirm your appeal before the Board of Water Commissioners on June 7, 2022 amending the reduction of your bill from \$2,240.52 to \$1,938.66, allowing the St Paul Regional Water Services to establish a payment plan if you wish to do so for up to a 64 months. Marcia Moermond, the Legislative Hearing Officer, spoke with you after the hearing and indicated that you may want to reach out to Derek Olson, St Paul Regional Water Services at 651-266-6293 if you have any questions about the bill. His email is derek.olson@ci.stpaul.mn.us. If you are looking to get loan or grant assistance to help with this bill, you may reach out to Beth Ulrich, Planning & Economic Development. Her phone number is 651-266-6689 and email is beth.ulrich@ci.stpaul.mn.us. For the benefit of Mr. Olson and Ms. Ulrich, I am copying them in this letter, so they have your contact information as well.

If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

Mai Vang Mai Vang

Legislative Hearing Coordinator

Derek Olson, Senior Customer Service Representative
Beth Ulrich, PED
Mai Chong Xiong, Legislative Aide in Ward 2

